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April 20, 2016 
 
 
VIA RESS and E-MAIL 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:     
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge” or the “Company”)  

EB-2008-0150 - Low Income Energy Assistance Program (“LEAP”)  
EFA Program Review         

 
Enbridge has reviewed the cost claims received from the following: 
 
 Low Income Energy Network (“LIEN”) 
 Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (“VECC”) 

 
Although the Company has no overall objection to the Intervenor Cost Claims we have noted the 
following items in our review: 

 LIEN’s cost claim for Ms. Jennifer Lopinski did not claim time for attending the  
August 12, 2014 Financial Assistance Working Group’s meeting on the EFA Program; 

 LIEN’s cost claim recorded the meal disbursement at $20 where the receipt indicates 
$25; and 

 VECC’s cost claim for parking and taxi disbursements included 13% HST in the Net 
Costs column (page 8 of the pdf) and VECC’s reduced HST of 3.94% was calculated 
on that net cost. 

 
The Company awaits the recommendations and or cost awards of the Board with respect to 
these cost claims. 

 
Enbridge reserves the right to make submissions regarding any outstanding intervenor cost 
submissions which are subsequently received. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed] 
 
Lesley Austin 
Senior Policy & Compliance Advisor 
 
cc: Low Income Energy Network (via email only) 
  Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (via email only) 


